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Insulation.” He confined his discussion to
the various forms of dwelling house insula-
tion. The common form of frame or brick
construction of walls and the cheap method
of adding insulation which weakens the
structural design of the walls was discussed.
The three forms of insulation on the market,
the board form, the blanket type, and fills,
were described and reviewed by Professor
Peebles in an interesting lecture. He indi-
cated future methods of insulation which
might be used, such as the all-metal or foil
type. Aluminum foil has been extensively
used for the transportation of volatile oils
for years, but its development for domestic
use has never been attempted as yet.

The members of the society were fortunate
in hearing a lecture delivered by Mr. Richard
Boonstra on the subject of “Engineering in
Agriculture,” at a meeting of the society
held on November 20. Mr. Boonstra, the
agricultural engineer of the Public Service
Company of Northern Illinois, contrasted
the old-time methods of the farm with the
newest developments. The plow i1s an ex-
cellent example of the progress made by the
engineer in the design of farm implements.

In order to establish a closer relationship
between students in the department of me-
chanical engineering, two smokers were held
during the past year. The contacts between
the students and the faculty were made more
friendly through these semi-annual smokers.

The climax of the year’s activities came
with the joint banquet of the Armour branch
and the professional chapter. This annual
event provides an opportunity for the stu-
dents to make the acquaintance of men estab-
lished in their profession. To the seniors
especially this banquet is one of the most
important phases of the school year.
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